Past-President's Board Report O-3 Mountain Plains Library Association Sharon Osenga

- 1. Staff Evaluations: These have been completed for the Executive Secretary, Newsletter Editor and Webmaster and the results have been shared with them. Raises have been included in this year's proposed budget.
- 2. The Literary Ireland Trip has been cancelled due to lack of interest.
- 3. Budget: Attached is a revised preliminary budget. Please look it over and come prepared to discuss it. We did not have to use any of our cash reserve in 2007.